
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MAY 6, 2002 

VAUGHAN GROVE SPORTS PARK � CHANGE IN LICENSE FOR HISTORIC HOUSE 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Community Services in consultation with the Director of Legal Services 
recommends: 
 
That the City of Vaughan support the change in use of the former Tushingham House to a Centre 
For Children With Autism; and 
 
That a License between the City of Vaughan and  the Shining Through Centre for Children With 
Autism is hereby approved in accordance with the land lease between the City and the Ontario 
realty Corporation; and that a bylaw be enacted and authorize its execution. 
 
That the License between the City of Vaughan and the Canadian Seniors Development Corp. be 
terminated.   

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to advise Council that the Shining Through Centre For Autism 
wishes to proceed with the License as soon as possible in order to facilitate their use of the 
house. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council on January 28th received the attached report regarding a proposal by the Shining 
Through Centre for Children With Autism to use the former Tushingham house as their Centre.  A 
further report was requested. This was in response to issues regarding the suitability of the house 
as a Centre For Children with Autism, and the associated renovation costs.  The proponents for 
the Centre have reached an agreement with Rossbro Developments, the owners of the building, 
and are now ready to proceed with the necessary renovations.  Both parties are satisfied with the 
arrangement.  
 
In order for this project to proceed, it is necessary for the City to enter into a license agreement 
with Shining Through for the use of the lands; and to terminate the existing agreement with the 
Canadian Seniors Development Corp. 

Conclusion 

Staff support the change in use of the former Tushingham House, as the Centre for Children With 
Autism will serve an identified need in the community.  

Attachments 

Council Extract of January 28, 2002 

Report prepared by: 

G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner, Community Services 
 
 



 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner, Community Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


